
  
   

   

Enquiries: Mr Vuyisa Jantjies 
Contact No.: 072 982 4081 
e-mail: jantjiesv@bnlm.gov.za 
 

ADENDORP & ASHERVILLE 
 
BNLM has been made aware of concerns from residents in the affected 
areas, mentioned above, about the discomfort of residents due to the 
unusual smell in the water. 
 
We are aware of the concerns, and we are constantly attending to the 
concerns. 
 
We hereby wish to assure residents that the water has been tested, as per 
the prescribed standards, and are conforming to the water-quality 
standard, Sans 241. 
 
The water is safe to drink and poses no health risk. The smell in the water 
is due to the content of sulphur, which is more noticeable during the 
summer period. 
 
The affected areas are: Adendorp & Asherville. 
 
We apologise for the inconvenience that this may cause. 
 
Dr E. M. RANKWANA 
MUNICIPAL MANAGER 
 

WATER-QUALITY & SUPPLY 
5 OCTOBER 2023 


